
Date:​ ​25/10/2017 
 
Dear​ ​IEA​ ​Members, 
 
Greetings for the festive season! I am enlisting now the list of authors whose papers have                
been​ ​received​ ​by​ ​the​ ​IEA​ ​Secretariat​ ​within​ ​the​ ​stipulated​ ​time.  
 
If anyone of you finds that you had sent your paper on time, but it is not included in the                    
list below, ​kind send the paper by 28​th October, along with a proof of having sent it                 
earlier, on my email id ​anilkumarthakur.iea@gmail.com . Kindly do not post hard            
copy of that paper again. (​For those themes whose lists will be uploaded later with date,                
kindly​ ​send​ ​the​ ​papers​ ​within​ ​five​ ​days​ ​of​ ​posting​ ​the​ ​list) 
 
Also please note that we will do a thorough check of the membership status of each                
author/co-author and in case found to be a non member of IEA, ​we will have the name                 
automatically deleted from the paper/ paper deleted without further intimation to           
you. Hence, those of you who are not IEA members, may become so at the earliest by                 
sending the DD of the requisite amount to me and mail me it’s scanned copy too to avoid                  
deletion​ ​of​ ​your​ ​name​ ​from​ ​the​ ​paper.  
 
In case you feel that your paper has been wrongly put in a given theme, kindly mail me                  
about the same, giving the correct theme and title of your paper. ​The list also contains                
titles and authors of a few papers whose CDs were missing/corrupt/cracked. They            
are​ ​also​ ​requested​ ​to​ ​mail​ ​their​ ​papers​ ​ASAP.  
 
Finally also note that by November third week, all of you are expected to receive               
acknowledgements of your papers to be presented in the conference. These letters would             
be required for you to avail duty/academic leave. If not received by then, kindly let me                
know​ ​on​ ​mail​ ​and​ ​we​ ​will​ ​do​ ​the​ ​needful​ ​through​ ​online​ ​communication.  
 
Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​all​ ​your​ ​cooperation.​ ​Looking​ ​forward​ ​to​ ​seeing​ ​you​ ​in​ ​Guntur! 
 
With​ ​Regards, 
-sd- 
Anil​ ​Kumar​ ​Thakur 
General​ ​Secretary​ ​and​ ​Treasurer 
Indian​ ​Economic​ ​Association.  
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